
Announcements 

Saints Peter and Paul , June 28th & 29th, 2025 
 

 

1. As we approach the summer holidays, there are a few changes in our schedule.  

Starting this Sunday, there will be no Coffee and Donuts after 11:00 am Mass, as we 

are taking a break until September. There will also be no 5:00 pm Mass during July 

and August. We will resume 5:00 pm Masses on September 7th.  

 

2. Another thing to note is that the altar servers will not be scheduled throughout the 

summer. We do, however, encourage our altar servers to volunteer whenever they are 

available. This includes the new members who have recently received their first 

training session. Please be patient with them as they are learning, and we will do some 

more training in the fall.  

 

3. There has never been a better time than now for families and children to be involved 

in church life. We strongly encourage you to follow the Diocesan and Parish 

Facebook pages, read the bulletin and watch for posters of all the exciting events 

happening in our parishes. Even though many of our committees take a break for the 

summer, there are numerous special events planned for the Jubilee year, and we will 

be back in the fall with all the faith formation opportunities for children and adults.  

 

4. This summer, before heading back to school, children from age 4-12 can attend the 

Cat Chat Vacation Bible School being held at St. Joseph Calasanctius Parish from 

Aug. 18-22. It is free, and runs in the mornings.  

 

5. The 5th Annual Youth Rally, sponsored by MSP Canada Mission, is on Friday, August 

8 and Sat. August 9 at St. Walburg. This one is particularly interesting because there is 

an overnight option. If you speak to anyone who has attended in the past, they will 

assure you that it is a good time!  

 

6. There are several events happening at Our Lady of Lourdes Shrine at Duck Lake this 

summer. Please check out their website for all the information. Parents of Altar 

Servers, consider sending your youngsters to the Altar Server Appreciation Day on 

August 15. Let the parish office know if you are interested, so that we can begin the 

paper work and arrange for transportation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


